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Dear Parents/Carers,                      5/2/21 

Please take a moment this weekend to celebrate your achievements as a family. As 

we enter the final 4 days of remote learning for the 1st Spring term it is important to 

recognise the huge effort you have all given to supporting your child with their 

learning. 

 

We are extremely grateful for all the support you have given and acknowledge the 

challenges you have all faced as a school community. 

 

 

Please say 'Hello' to all our Summercourt pupils from all of us. We are missing them all 

dearly. 

 

 
Please be assured that we will continue to keep you informed regarding any school reopening 
arrangements as we have more details. 
 
Important dates: 
INSET Dates 
12.2.21 
7.6.21 
23.7.21 
 
 
Half term: School Closed - 15th to 19th February. 
 
 
Reading book exchange/pop up library update: 
Class 1 and 2 can exchange books every Monday at the office. Between 9.30am-11.30am and 
again from 1.30pm-2.30pm 
Year 3 and 4 every Tuesday at the pop-up library in the hall.Between: 3.30-4.00pm 
Year 5 and 6 every Wednesday at the pop-up library in the hall.Between: 3.30-4.00pm 

 

*We will ensure all COVID safety measures are in place. Parents need to ensure they 

wear a face mask and that themselves and their child maintain the 2m social 

distancing requirements. 

You will be able to visit the pop-up library by entering the hall via the external hall 

door linked to the playground, this can be accessed through the green side gate 

near the school office. (Only one family will be permitted to enter the hall at one 

time so please bring umbrellas in case it begins to rain whilst you are waiting outside 

to enter). 
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If any of our pupils require any stationary resources; workbook, pencils etc please 

pop to the pop-up library/book exchange next week where these resources will also 

be available. 

 

 

I have included the out of hours positive test Covid19 reporting link for Aspire incase 

you ever need to access it (copy and paste it into your browser): 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2

GNQzh8GyMTBDlM8-H3wZjiVUQkxWNlFMSVlQQk5YNlFGS0RKWUFVRVVZRi4u 

 

 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team 
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